
Rules Committee, 

I'm writing in this last-possible-minute to tell you I want Oregon to join up with the national 

movement in support of a popular vote for president. 

As you all must know, the US Constitution provides for the power of state legislatures in this 

regard. Moreover, a large majority of Oregonians approve of this -- and have for some years 

now. 

Seize the power, folks. 

Judith Arcana  

jarcana@earthlink.net  

2034 NE 40th 416  

Portland, Oregon 97212 
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